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Region 3 ExCom,  

August has been busy indeed!  This month called for Back to School orientation and thrusting me back 
into High School with the business of homework supervision with my youngest child……  Uuuugh! 
 
Since last month, I have been working on the following things: 1) Met with the Area Chairs and discussed 
how we can start to help Sections with reviving their meeting metrics and increasing their vitality.  One 
way of doing this is with consistently hosting annual elections in the Section and asking the membership 
for nominations for offices and committee members.  2) I have also spoken with the R3 LMAG Chair, 
Jacob Kulangara about ensuring that all current LMAGs within the Sections stay active by hosting at least 
2 events per year, and his ability to help petition for a new LMAG in those Sections without one.  If there 
is an interest, he can help you form an LMAG within your Section. This meeting prompted us to schedule 
an LMAG Luncheon in September for my local Huntsville Section. 3) I attended the Conference 
Committee monthly meeting getting familiar with the planning for our next two R3 SoutheastCon 
events. 4) Attended the bi-weekly meetings for the IWRCs Planning meeting for our conference this 
December in Huntsville, and 5) submitted and online application to nominate a Senior Member for the 
IEEE Eta Kappa Nu (HKN) - Eta Chapter, which is our Professional Chapter of this organization. 
 
I have also registered for the September Treasurer’s Training, which will be in Piscataway, New Jersey at 
IEEE HQ. There is no doubt that will be learning the intricates of NextGen and what to look for in Section 
budgeting. 
 
This month, I received a message via email, that I’ve “Earned a Member-Get-A-Member Award”.  
Increasing IEEE Membership can be a win-win situation, and we all can be awarded an incentive for 
asking others to join this fellowship within our “IEEE Professional Home”.  IEEE Members can earn up to 
a maximum of $90 per year towards their next year’s membership dues, or they can choose to receive 
digital gift card as an incentive award for recruiting new members to join the IEEE. 
 
For more information on Member-Get-A-Member, see program rules here. 
  
Looking forward to seeing you virtually at our next Monthly R3 ExCom Meeting. 
 
Sincerely serving YOU! 
Sonya Dillard 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fconnect.ieee.org%2Fdc%2FVQAhHfCrr7A1ewFN-LWuQWG_PbA1u0mY9H29hwPRYyxkxKslaTDK6p4erg38cBxt931VkDuKzhyi3kO6xt8nk7FEnoH0fPKpWZ04EKDuKcrxyaK3qX8ax5wpmN7dUBwKYJbeXjqRD5O7MDAkGbcEciFxoyCgBkMQYh4gNT_106pPhJ489GOfQ_ChMsMXprPGab7yJRrumg6jvGtYzb0qqVjENsQgDtEG-MsSTXu7ZLjq6UjJFJ7txAx9cjhR99OGoyHCwBSSdnMXthCrTRHzSUS4v9UIyL0xR9FvxcQXCBjM7iUijA75xJLkpuS_ocwleCChtFDsxM-YFKzafwAoEpXUsOOrjnPdNcdUueL0Qp7WQ5w5dSyr7OK9joxTsOXH%2FNzU2LUdQSC04OTkAAAGVCh_w4NwlWa_peXTRRfY2xH8Q7YnvpTHoXQ3ET90yUwfDcyVrcUM1o__pek45TBUmLwzIjQM%3D&data=05%7C02%7CSonya.Dillard%40nasa.gov%7C297765e415d245cd55ad08dcc05fa96d%7C7005d45845be48ae8140d43da96dd17b%7C0%7C0%7C638596764331136513%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xnKPmvvgCGCdnmfDsv%2Fv6LBslioBG3NYL6nIcWT27dk%3D&reserved=0

